
 
 

 
 
 
 

3 April 2023 
 
ASX and Media Announcement 
 
 

Minor Delay In Lodgement of Audited Financial Report  
 
iCandy Interactive Ltd (ASX:ICI) (“iCandy” or the “Company”) wishes to inform its 
shareholders that due to technical difficulties, it has lodged its annual audited report a 
few minutes past the 5.30pm (AEDT) dateline on 31 March 2023, when its audited financial 
report was due. 
 
In its Compliance Update (3 November 2022), the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) 
announced that it will strictly enforce lodgement rules from 1 January 2023. 
 
As such the Company wishes to inform the market that its securities will be suspended 
from trading on 3 April 2023 due to its momentary delay in lodgement of its audited 
financial report, but expects trading of its securities to resume on 4th April 2023. 
 
The Company regrets any inconvenience caused and will take measures to get financial 
reports lodged in a timely manner in the future.  
 
This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Directors of iCandy. 

  
 — END — 
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About iCandy Interactive  
  
iCandy Interactive Limited (ASX: ICI) (“iCandy Group” or the “Company”) is an award-
winning Australian videogame company publicly traded on the ASX since 2016.  
  
Currently the largest independent game developer in Australia, New Zealand and 
Southeast Asia with operating bases in Australia, Indonesia, Malaysia, Singapore and 
Thailand, the Company employs more than 650 full-time talents and has strengths in the 
development and publishing of traditional games (mobile, console and PC) and Web 
3.0 games. 
  
iCandy Group is backed by strategic shareholders that include Animoca Brands, Fatfish 
Group, Baidu, Singtel, SK Square, AIS, as well as numerous Australian and international 
funds. For more details, please contact: ir@icandy.io or visit www.icandy.io 
  
 


